
Edinburgh  Rotaract  welcomes
new members
Edinburgh Rotaract will be inviting people to join them at
their open evening, and they’re hoping to see you there!

Edinburgh Rotaract is a community group made up of 18 – 30
year olds from across the city, who come together each week
for a range of activities and a catch up.

Every two weeks a speaker is invited along to present at the
club, including representatives from local charities. Recently
this has included CHAS and the Bethany Christian Trust, who
have  been  supported  by  Edinburgh  Rotaract  through  their
 fundraising and volunteering activities including a sleep out
at the spooky Mary King’s Close.

Community groups are a great way to meet new people in your
local  area  and  Edinburgh  Rotaract  hold  a  range  of  social
activities too. Over the last couple of months the club have
been to Edinburgh Zoo Nights, Pitch and Putt on the Meadows, a
tour of Stewart’s Brewery and laser quest!

If you’re interested in joining Edinburgh Rotaract go along to
their Open Night, to learn more about what they do and who
they are, on Monday 29 September at 7pm at The Kenilworth on
Rose Street. There is more information available on Facebook,
Twitter  and  on  the  website
http://www.edinburghrotaract.org.uk.

Edinburgh Rotaract is part of the Rotary family

Edinburgh Rotaract meets on the first and third Monday of each
month, with a social activity in week two.

You  can  follow  us  on  twitter  @EdinRotaract,  on  Facebook
(https://www.facebook.com/rotaract.edinburgh) or visit them on
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